
From: Kitsap Labor Council
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for PERS and TRS Plan 1 Retirees
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 1:06:26 PM
Attachments: COLA for PERS and TRS Plan 1 4-18-22.pdf

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Committee Members,

Please see the attached letter from our Council President, Rusty Grable, in support of a
permanent COLA for PERS and TRS Plan 1 retirees.

Thank you,
Tera Wittner, Secretary
Kitsap County Labor Council, AFL-CIO
(360) 692-1420

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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